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I STRONGLY SUPPORT ENDING AUTO VOTER REGISTRATION. 

 

The AG has testified that our election machines are insecure. We need to go back to  

voter registration cards and not have the personal information registered with the 

Secretary of State.  

 

It is also coming out in court cases in Oregon that unused ballots are being harvested 

and illegally filled in. Auto voter registration increases the number of unused ballots 

for this fraudulent activity. 

 

 


